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2023 SERVICE LEARNING EVENT

The annual Service Learning Event was held on
September 12th at the Xavier University
Convocation Center. More than thirty K-12 schools
from Louisiana and Mississippi were awarded over
$120,000 to implement service learning projects
during the 2023-2024 school year. 

BEE GRANTS

PROJECT
CHANGES

In partnership with The
Bee Cause Project,
Whole Kids Foundation
is offering bee grants.
The grant program
allows K-12 schools and
non-profit
organizations to receive
support for educational
beehives and bee
programming so
students can observe
bees up close and learn
about the vital role
these pollinators play in
our food system. Learn
more here.  

For major changes to
your service learning
plan, such as personnel
changes or budget
issues, change of service
partner, please complete
a Changes Request
Form. All forms are
available on the STEM
Library Lab Service
Learning webpages
under Forms for Award
Recipients.

Students participating in
service learning projects are
eligible for free entrance to the
Kenner Planetarium and Space
Complex and the National
World War II Museum for
educational field trips.  For
more information, visit the
Forms for Award Recipients
section of our Service Learning
webpages.
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